
Klassen 3A und 3B: Our trip to Brighton 
 

We started on Sunday the 23rd April at 6.30 am. After the journey, including the bus ride to 

Innsbruck, the flight to London Gatwick and another bus ride, we finally arrived in Brighton at 

2.00 p.m. Our host families were waiting for us and brought us to our accommodation for the 

following week.  

On the first day we went with our host family to the beach and they showed us the 

surroundings of our new hometown.  

School started the next morning at 9 a.m. Every day we had to take the bus to get to Olivet 

English Language School. It took us 20 minutes to get there. In the afternoon we discovered 

the city and later we went home for dinner. In the evening we walked to the beach and met 

our friends. When we wanted to get home we got off the bus at the wrong station and couldn’t 

find the way to our house, so we called our mother who had to accompany us home. 

On Tuesday we had school until 4 p.m. Afterwards we visited Lewes castle, which was not so 

interesting. Then we went home, took a shower, ate dinner and went to the beach. 

The following day we went to London. We walked to Buckingham Palace where we saw the 

Changing of the Guards. After that we took a HOP on / HOP off bus, which we interrupted  

because it took us to long. For lunch we ate a burger and French fries and then we went to 

Oxford Street to do a little bit of shopping. 

On Thursday evening we went bowling in Brighton Marina. It was really funny and we enjoyed 

the evening! Then we went to a restaurant where we had the traditional English fish and chips. 

It was delicious! Later we met our new German friends at the beach where they made a 

bonfire.  

Unfortunately, Friday was our last day. At school we got our certifications and in the afternoon 

we visited the Royal Pavilion in Brighton. Then we bought some little presents for our family 

in Italy. In the evening we stayed at home and played “Just dance” with our host family. It 

was really funny! 

On Saturday we took a flight to Innsbruck at 11.15 a.m. and arrived at home at 6 p.m.  

It was an amazing trip! We had a lot of fun, learned many new things and would like to make 

this experience again. 

       Miriam Glöggl und Daniela Dondio, 3B 

 


